
TOWN OF ACTON     

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

MAY 2, 2006 

 

 

1. PUBLIC FORUM: Dick Neal asked if the selectmen had received a letter from 

David Cote about the Warrant and Finance Committee meeting May 10 & 11. 

Lorraine said Cote had come into the office with this information instead of sending 

a letter. 

 

Chip asked if contractors were still being charged a fee for demolition material at 

the Transfer station. Selectmen said no fee is charged if the material was generated 

here in town. No materials are allowed to be dumped if it came from out of town. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approved as written. 

 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written. 

 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: Selectmen will check to see when Rod intends to do pick 

up of building permit valuation. 

 

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: A meeting is scheduled for next week on Friday. 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: 

No new business. 

 

 

 7. ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 7:32 p.m. 

 

8. MEETINGS: May 15 Eleven Towns on PSAP’s 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro, Jim Driscoll 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Chip Venell, John Moore, Dick Neal, Lorraine Yeaton 


